
 

 

 Brothers and Sisters: 

 

      After having a conversation with the Dispatcher it has come to my attention that we are in need 
of workers to fill calls that are outstanding. The amount of work that is coming into the union hall is 
surpassing the amount of members that are bidding the work and dispatches are being turned back 
to the client because we cannot fill them. 

    With the nonunion barking at our heels in the maintenance sector this could have detrimental 
effect on the amount work we have in the future.         

We need to fill these calls 

       As of October 1, 2019 there is as follows on the list: 

             104 Journeyman   (Millwrights, Machinists, Welders) 

           35 Apprentices    (Millwrights, Machinists, Welders) 
In the next couple of weeks calls that need to be filled are as follows: 

15 JM/APP     for Worley   Dayshift and Night shift         Suncor Extraction           October 4th  Start 

4 JM/APP       for Clearwater                                                Syncrude Base Plant       October 7th Start 

26 MW            for Clearwater Dayshift and Nightshift     Aurora                              October 13  Start 

26 MW/APP for KBIM        Days and Nights                  Battle river / Forestberg    October 15th Start 

 

These are the pressing jobs and there are still more jobs coming on the horizon. We need all able 
and active members to check the electronic dispatch tonight and bid on these jobs or we are going 
to potential lose more market shares. 

The union hall is actively seeking potential and new members but we need  our existing member to 
step up. 

Fraternally yours  

   David Robinson 

 

 

 

  


